
 

Statement by the Owner & Managing Director of Dean Catamarans 

 

It is with a large degree of sadness that I find myself having to use this forum to present 

the truth regarding malicious rumors surrounding our D441 catamaran. 

 

For the record, Dean Catamarans has a very proud 27 year history based on honesty, 

integrity and hard work. We are pioneers of our industry and are indeed one of the 

world’s oldest and most respected catamaran building companies.  

 

We feel no cause to defend ourselves because our track record in dealing with warranty 

claims speaks for itself and is evident in the fact that we remain in business and our 

business is thriving. 

 

To the few D441 boat owners and individuals who are maligning Dean Catamarans 

please be advised as follows: 

 

1. We have affected the repair procedure for bulkhead no.2 on several D441’s and 

have independent survey reports and owner comments posted on our website. 

2. We have deployed technicians to both the Caribbean and Tunisia and they are 

working fervently to a well planned roll out strategy that will address each and 

every D441 that could potentially have a defect in bulkhead no.2. 

3. It is apparent that a handful of D441 owners are attempting to discredit the good 

name of Dean Catamarans whereas the fact of the matter is that this handful of 

troublemakers refuses to communicate with me despite numerous attempts to 

remedy their concerns. 

Any person who would like to discuss the issue of our D441 is welcome to call me or E-

mail me for a comprehensive explanation. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Peter Dean 

+27 21 577 2222 

powercat@deancatamarans.com 

www.deancatamarans.com 

  

 


